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Mayor John Dickert

and the Common Council
City of Racine
730 Washington Ave,
Racine, WI 53402

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Racine Yacht Club has an agreement with the City of Racine for use of the Walker property
in the event some dredging is performed in the next several months by the RYC. We would like
to meet with the Public Works and Services Committee and the Parks Commission to discuss the
possible use of the Rooney Recreational Area open space on a temporary basis in case a portion
of the space is needed to facilitate the upcoming dredging. Please refer this communication to
the Public Works and Services Committee and the Parks Commission at your earliest
convenience. Please contact me at 262 994-2134 so that [ may be invited to those meetings.
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Charlie Manning
Commeodore




